
 

 

        
         

 
Friday 19th April 2024 

 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
Our paediatric first aiders, Mrs Miller and Mrs Roberts, have recently completed an audit 

of our pupils’ medical needs. Following this, we may need some additional information 

from your family. 

If your child has a medical need and the form has not been updated this academic 

year, then they will be bringing home an asthma card (if applicable) or a request for 

school to give medication form today. Please could you update/complete the information 

and return to school as soon as possible and no later than Friday 26th April. If you 

believe you should have received paperwork and you have not, please contact the 

school office (via phone or email). Similarly, if you have received paperwork relating to a 

medical need that your child no longer has, please contact the school office. If you have 

any further questions, please also contact us. 

Thank you for your support in this matter. It is very important that we work together 

closely to ensure all children’s needs are well met. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs G Reynolds 

Headteacher 
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